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November 9, 2021 

REGION OF PEEL 
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK 

Thank you for your letter, forwarded to me by the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of 
Ontario, regarding Peel Council's motion inquiring about legislation to prohibit protests 
related to COVID-19 public health measures near hospitals, healthcare facilities or 
schools. As the Minister responsible for community safety in Ontario, I am pleased to 
respond. 

Our government continues to adapt and respond to the COVID-19 pandemic as it 
evolves, and we know our municipal partners are on the front lines of this effort 
providing the critical services people depend on every day. I appreciate the ongoing 
support and partnership of Peel Region during these unprecedented times. 

As has been the case throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, the health, safety and 
well-being of Ontarians remains the government's number one priority. Our government 
will continue to work with health and enforcement agencies to support ongoing efforts to 
keep all Ontarians safe and secure. 

I appreciate your ongoing collaboration and patience as we work together to support the 
people of Ontario. 

Thank you again for your letter. 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Jones 
Solicitor General 
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